
From: vanmilt@tcc.on.ca [mailto:vanmilt@tcc.on.ca]  
Sent: June-04-13 1:42 PM 
To: Apesteguy-Reux, Heloise 
Cc: BoardSec; Rudra Mukherji; Janet Sakauye; paula.lukan@ieso.ca; 
regulatory@HydroOne.com; jsallan@tcc.on.ca; nicole.geneau@nexteraenergy.com; 
Lui, Kerri; ritzemadairy@tcc.on.ca; ritzemafarms@hotmail.com; edsue4@hotmail.com; 
centuryacres@tcc.on.ca; jmclachlan@tcc.on.ca; planninginfo@town.bluewater.on.ca; 
Vegh, George; chiarello@cohenhighley.com 
Subject: Re: EB-2012-0442 -- Varna Wind Inc. - Argument-In-Chief 
 
It appears the Applicant is indicating that they have dealt with all of the issues. 
The Applicant is fully aware of the house located on Centennial Road,   
Lot 6 Con 6, being situated extremely close to Centennial Road.    
Concerns were raised with the Applicant, yet to date, we have heard NOTHING from 
the Applicant about this property. 
Is the Applicant negotiating with HONI on this property as they have been with the 
Oldfield's and the Papple"s???  to bury the transmission line, etc.??? 
The last map still showed the proposed transmission line on the same side of the road 
as the house, putting the transmission line extremely close to the house. 
Is there a reason why the Apoplicant did not mention the fact that the MOE decision 
was Appealled? 
 
John and Mary Van Miltenburg 
Telephone #  519-235-4315 
 
 
 
Quoting "Apesteguy-Reux, Heloise" <HAPESTEGUYREUX@mccarthy.ca>: 
 
> Please see attached, filed on behalf of the Applicant.  The attached   
>  has been filed on RESS (#20588) and two hard copies will be    
> couriered to the Board Secretary. 
> 
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